
 
 
Treasurer’s Office 
 (978) 448-1103 
Fax no. 978-448-2030 
 
 
 
DEAR WEST GROTON RESIDENTS,  

Please be advised that beginning July 1st 2023, the quarterly water district taxes in West 
Groton will now be included as a line item on your real estate tax bills. This change has 
been made to streamline the billing process and to make it more convenient for residents to 
keep track of their water district taxes. 

The inclusion of the water district taxes on your real estate tax bill does not change the 
amount that you owe. It simply means that you will receive one bill for both your real estate 
taxes and your water district taxes, instead of separate bills. 

We encourage all West Groton residents to carefully review their tax bills and to contact the 
Treasurer/Collector’s office if there are any questions or concerns about the inclusion of the 
water district taxes on the bill. The Treasurer/Collector’s office can be reached by phone at 
(978) 448-1103 or by email at treasurer@grotonma.gov. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Hannah Moller  

Treasurer/Collector CMMT, CMMC 

Town of Groton 

173 Main Street  

Groton, MA 01450 
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